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LAKE EUNICE TOWNSHIP
Lisa Rietsema, Clerk
15513 Blackhawk Rd.
Lake Park, MN 56544
(218) 841-3777
Treasurer: Ann Hixson						                            Supervisors: Ed Clem, Jerry Johnson,
Chairman: Jason Rosing							                   Wayne Jacobson, Al Bergquist

The Lake Eunice township board held the monthly meeting at the town hall on September 12, 2017 at 7pm.  All members were present with the exception of A Bergquist.  The minutes from the August 8, 2017 meeting were reviewed and approved by a motion from W Jacobson, and 2nd by J Johnson and it carried.  The treasure’s report from last month was reviewed and approved by a motion from J Johnson, and 2nd by E Clem and it carried.  Claims were reviewed for payment and transfer of adequate funds to cover payment of claims and payroll was approved as well as the treasurer’s report which was reviewed and approved as written by a motion from W Jacobson , 2nd by E Clem and it carried.

Gary Mielke and Steve Evans were present at the meeting to talk about Buckhorn Road concerns of the water running into the yards at the end of the road.  Jason was going to visit with John Okeson on this matter and have him look at it.  They were also wondering who mows the ditches to see if they couldn’t mow down further into the ditch.  Jason explained to them that he does what he can.  Jason also talked to them about chloride on their road and the process to follow for having that completed.

Rick Renner was present at the meeting requesting a holding tank replacement for property 15478 E. Summer Island Rd.
Replacement was granted and clerk and chairman signed the RW paperwork due to this being a replacement and no further action needs to be taken.

Dave Peterson was present at the meeting asking about taking dirt out on his property.  Township said that is fine as long as it does not affect the flow of the water leaving the area.

Hazel Houkom from Maple Ridge Road was present at the meeting saying that she needed more gravel as there are holes that need to be filled in.  Township said that nothing will hold the gravel in place right now; Jason will go and take a look at it tomorrow.

Jason has received a few calls regarding the small pea rocks left on the road after having the top coat completed.  The township does not have them removed.  During the winter months they will gradually leave the road.
 
A motion was made to adjourn at 8:28PM by E Clem, 2nd by J Johnson and it carried.

Minutes approved on October 10, 2017.  Lisa Rietsema, Clerk
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